
 

 
 
 
13 March 2024            
 
 
 
Dear Resident, 

 
 

RE: ROADWORKS – AVENUE OF THE ALLIES 
 
 
Please be aware that starting from the 20th March (weather permitting) asphalting works will be 
commencing on the Avenue of the Allies (AotA) between the Lemon Tree Passage Roundabout and 
Diggers Dr intersection over a period of 3 days (also weather permitting). The given dates and 
sections being performed on these dates are illustrated on the attached map. 
 
As per the dates on the attached plan there will be no vehicular access to those properties between 
the hours of 7am and 5pm. If you require vehicular access to your property between the hours of 
7am and 5pm on this date, you will be required to move your vehicle to the nearest side-street prior 
to 7am that day. Regular vehicular access will then be restored by 5pm that day. 
 
Regarding bin collection, please take your bin to the front of your property as usual and Bolte Civil 
personnel will move to an agreed collection point and return once collected as required. 
 
Pedestrian access throughout the works will remain unaffected. 
 
If you have any queries or feedback on the abovementioned, please direct your enquiries to the 
undersigned by phone on (02) 4351 1512 or email to info@boltecivil.com.au, and someone from the 
project team will get back to you as soon as possible. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Brendan Somerville 
Project Engineer  
Bolte Civil Pty. Ltd. 

mailto:info@boltecivil.com.au
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